
 

  

 
        
 
          
 
 
 

NOTICE PURSUANT TO EXECUTIVE ORDER 14294 
 
The U.S. Office of Government Ethics (OGE) has conducted a review of its regulations pursuant 
to Executive Order 14294 “Fighting Overcriminalization in Federal Regulations,” and it does not 
have criminally liable regulatory offenses. 


